4E® Jiangsu East Energy Electrical Engineering Co., Ltd.

Letter of Thanks

To:Nantong GELD Technology Co., Ltd

Thank you so much for your full support in the Quetta Industrial
Grid Station project in Pakistan, especially for your professional and
technical guidance on the FTTH project, which reduced our company’s
budget by 10%, and then successfully obtained the material supply,
construction and installation.

In the coming season of Chinese New Year, all the staff of our
company would like to extend the most sincere holiday wishes to you!

At the beginning of the new year, I believe that our common cause
will also set sail, and the sustainable development of mutual benefit will

continue!




